
Northwest Chapter

Dear NW Patrons,
 
We miss not being able to meet with you. We hope you and your families are
managing these virus measures. If you have any questions or needs please send
us a note at nwpatrons@gmail.com. We are holding off scheduling any events
for our chapter until we are clear of this virus. We have included below the
latest news from the Rome Patrons office. The Vatican museums are closed.
The museum staff and Rome Patrons staff is managing their virus measures.
The Rome newsletter includes virtual tours of the museum that you can enjoy.
 
At this time consider looking at the completed restorations in the new
International Patrons website
(http://www.patronsvaticanmuseums.org/en/projects/&nbsp;). May they
inspire you to pray for the end of this virus and for the safety of all our Patrons’
families.
 
Be safe and God bless you and your family,
 
Gabe and the NW Patrons leaders

Vatican Patrons Parcel

In the past month of February, Father Kevin Lixey, LC made a three week trip
to the United States. He visited Georgia, Tennessee, Florida, and Texas to meet
with various Patrons and Patrons leadership members in these various states. 

He offered a PowerPoint presentation on the significance of the Year of

mailto:nwpatrons@gmail.com
http://www.patronsvaticanmuseums.org/en/projects/


Raphael 2020 in the Vatican Museums and underlined the important role our
Patrons play in restoring Raphael Sanzio's works of art. He gave this
presentation to existing Patrons and those who are interested in learning more
about the organization in the following cities: Atlanta, Palm Beach, Houston,
Austin, and Dallas.

He is grateful to the chapter leaders (Carolyn Johnson, Mary Viator, and Lori
and Doug Wrinkle) who helped organize and underwrite these events, in
addition to our North American Chaplain, Monsignor Hogan, who hosted
Father Kevin at his parish, Mary Help of Christians in Parkland Florida.

Click here to browse our Wishbook online

Virtual Tour of the Vatican

https://www.flipsnack.com/patronsoftheartsinthevaticanmusuems/wishbook-2020/full-view.html


Museums
Did you know that you can delve into the Vatican Museums’ Collection online?
We offer access to seven different digital tours in the Vatican Museums even
with our doors closed. Start with a 360º view of the stunning Raphael Rooms.
Afterward, head over to either the Sistine Chapel, Pio Clementino Museum,
Chiaramonti Museum, New Wing, Niccoline Chapel, or Room of the
Chiaroscuri.

Tip! Do not forget to scroll up to see the beautiful ceilings! Enjoy access to the
art, harmony, and spiritual depth the Vatican Museums offer from within the
comforts of your own home.

Click here to start your private tour

Restore History...
Visit Rome Like Never Before...

If you are already a member, thank you and please
consider raising your membership to the Restorer

level if you haven’t already. If you are not a
member, please consider becoming a Patron today!

Members of the Patrons of the Arts in the Vatican Museums contribute
annually to the support and preservation of artwork 

​in the Vatican Museums.

https://vatican-patrons.us17.list-manage.com/track/click?u=d0488a4d3f20f64407bdd5618&id=76f740b91a&e=c99417bcb2


Your membership donation is a tax deductible donation used for
restoration and conservation in the Vatican Museums.

Restorer Level: $1,200 for an individual/ $2,400 for a couple or family
Patrons Level: $600 for an individual/ $1,200 for a couple or family

Junior Level: $250 for an individual 35 years and younger
Clergy Level: $250 for members of clergy

We invite you to become a member today, if you are not already one, and
experience the satisfaction that comes from helping others enjoy the world’s

greatest collection of art.

Join Now

Gabe Hanzeli
President, Northwest Chapter

nwpatrons@gmail.com

You are receiving this message as someone who has expressed an interest in the work of the Northwest Chapter
of the Patrons of the Arts in the Vatican Museums. Patrons work with the Vatican Museums to preserve and
restore art and artifacts in the Museums' collections, making beautiful and significant art accessible to museums
visitors. If you would like to be more involved or have a question, please email us at nwpatrons@gmail.com.

 ​

http://www.nwpatrons.com/wp-content/uploads/2017/09/NWPatronsMembershipform.pdf
mailto:nwpatrons@gmail.com

